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Office No-Show Policy and Late Policy 
 

Physical exam, consultation and sick visits are very much in demand. In an effort to serve you better, 

we ask for a proper notification of any cancellations. Patients failing to provide at least 24 hour 

notification will be charged $50.00 for any missed appointments. 

We make every effort to be on time for all our appointments. Unfortunately, when even one patient 

arrives late, it can throw off the entire schedule for that session. In addition, rushing or squeezing in an 

appointment shortchanges the patient and contributes to decreased quality of care. In light of this, 

patients arriving more than 15 minutes after their appointment time will be asked to reschedule. 


